From: fishmeg1@aol.com
Date: August 24, 2012 9:39:18 AM EDT
To: jpnpete@yahoo.com
Subject: Thank You!
Mr. Natale,

  I just wanted to extend you the biggest 'thank you' I can manage from the bottom of my heart! I received your package today filled with so many items I can't begin to name. It is people like you, and your organization, that keep us airmen going. (I'm sure I can speak on behalf of all the other branches you send packages to as well.) It was really such a nice surprise to receive the care package and I let everybody from my squadron take whatever they needed/wanted. Would you believe some of these guys don't even get packages sent to them? It's really heart-breaking! The American pride and thankfulness shows through all the letters I was reading through, and if there is anybody else I can send a message to thanking them please let me know. Once again, THANK YOU!!!!!
Respectfully,

Megan Fisher
